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EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY POLICY
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20502

October 2, 2012

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.
The Black Vault

john@greenewald.com
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

RE: OSTP FOIA 12-79
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

On September 13, 2012, you sent the Office of Science and Technology Policy (OSTP) a
request under the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552, requesting a copy of OSTP’s
FOIA case log for the calendar years 2010 and 2011. OSTP received your request on September
13,2012. OSTP conducted a search of its records and has enclosed 11 pages of responsive
documents. The enclosed constitutes a complete response to your request.

If you consider this to be an inappropriate denial of your request, you may appeal in
writing within 30 days of receipt of this letter to General Counsel Rachael Leonard at
ostpfoia@ostp.eop.gov or via fax at (202) 395-1224. The email should be clearly marked
"Freedom of Information Act Appeal.” '

Sincereljf,
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